
Special Bulletin:
Updates for Sunday, September 5, 2021

Restoration and Recovery

Updates for Sunday, September 5, 2021

Updates for Sunday 9/5/2021
Road Closures: https://www.hillsborough-nj.org/

The Building Department will be open Sunday, September 5, 2021 from 9
am until 5 pm for storm related assessment and questions. They can be
reached at 908-369-5882.

The Auten Road Facility will be open on Sunday, September 5, 2021 for
storm related debris from 8 am until 2 pm.

Shower Facilities available:  Pinnacle Health and Fitness is happy to assist
those residents who need shower facilities.  Those who wish to use the
locker rooms would park in the main parking lot on the north side of the
facility then enter the building via the handicap ramp. Anyone entering the
facility who is not a member will be required to proceed up to the second
floor and fill out a guest form at the Member Services desk. Hours of
operation for Sunday: 8am-1pm. They have three newly renovated locker
rooms…a men’s, women’s, and a family locker room that are available.

30 Brower Lane or for more information - visit their website
at www.pinnacle-nj.com.

Interested in making a donation and
Assistance Available
The outpouring of support throughout our Community has been
remarkable. To that end, those individuals wishing to assist:

Monetary Donations can be made through the Community Assistance
Network click: CAN Donation link
Carts are set up by the Gazebo, rear of the Municipal Building for
donations of goods

Items needed at this time: Cleaning products, bug spray, baby
wipes, baby formula, diapers, personal hygiene products
Food donations also accepted

https://www.hillsborough-nj.org/news-hidden/646-updates-for-sunday-9-5-2021
https://www.hillsborough-nj.org/
http://www.pinnacle-nj.com/
https://www.hillsborough-nj.org/news-hidden/644-interested-in-making-a-donation-and-assistance-available
https://www.cit-e.net/hillsborough-nj/cn/Payments-Donations/?TID=45&TPID=9659


Your support is greatly appreciated.

Those in need of assistance from the Community Assistance Network,
please email rooms@hillsborough-nj.org
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